
Steve Powers, 
As referenced below, The Pedestrian Safety and Access Task Force is 
requesting that the first reading for the snow and ice ordinance be postponed so 
that we can have the time to consider the suggestions from the Ann Arbor 
Commission on Disability Issues that City Council asked for. We have had a 
number of recent meetings with that group and with members of the group, and 
look forward to their contributions on this issue.  
A short postponement until after our May meeting will still allow for time to be 
sure the community is well aware of any new requirements and prepare for next 
winter.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Linda Diane Feldt, Chair, The Pedestrian Safety and Access Task Force 
 
Motion by O.Jansson; Seconded by A.Pinnell: 
That the Task Force, or the Winter Maintenance Subcommittee and then the 
Task Force as a whole, revisit changes to the snow and ice ordinance after the 
Ann Arbor Commission on Disability Issues makes its recommendation 
and receives further input from disabled veteran groups. The Task Force also 
asks that City Council postpone its first reading of the snow and ice ordinance on 
April 20th so the Task Force has an opportunity to discuss and vote at its next 
regular meeting on May 6th. 
 
Vote 
Yes: L.D. Feldt, S. Pressprich Gryniewicz, O.Jansson, A.Pinnell 
No: J.Rees, V. Armentrout 
Abstain: S.Campbell 


